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Do you feel confident supporting someone who may be using
the internet in relation to their self-harm or suicidal feelings?

Are you talking to them about how their online use might affect
their wellbeing?

The internet, suicide and self-harm
Free training webinar for practitioners

Join our free training webinar.

Samaritans are here to help you have safe conversations about online use.

During the webinar, you will learn:

How people use the internet in relation to self-harm and suicide
What the new Online Safety Act means for self-harm and suicide content online
The role that practitioners can play in supporting people
How to talk to people about their online use
How Samaritans can support you in your role

Register for either of the following two dates 

October 8th, 12.30 - 2pm

November 6th, 12.30 - 2pm

https://samaritans-org.zoom.us/webinar/register/6517186213596/WN_-kV00B9AQP6q-n84N66rQw
https://samaritans-org.zoom.us/webinar/register/1117271914033/WN_BZbWEoxXR7WLamL939bJng

